
Dear editor

Thank you for your letter of “Pathogenesis of autoimmune hepatitis”

and for the referee’s comments concerning our manuscript entitled. We

found the referee’s comments most helpful and have revised the

manuscript. We have made correction which we hope meet with their

approve:

1. We adding a table summarizing the literature on genes predisposing to

AIH.

2. References: A total of 44 references are cited, including 37 references

published in the last 3 years.

3. We upload the approved grant application form(s)

4.We upload the language certificate during the revision process. We are

sending the revised manuscript according to the comments of the

reviewers.

Best regards,

Xiaoping lv

Department of Gastroenterology, the First Affiliated Hospital of Guangxi

Medical University, No 6，shuangyong road, Nanning 530021, Guangxi

Zhuang Autonomous Region, China


